FROM: Kenneth W. Goings [goings.14@osu.edu]
SENT: Mon 5/19/2008 8:51 AM
Re: Concurrence request for International Studies 515 course proposal
Hello Ron,

        AAAS does not concur with this request.  We believe thisd course fall squarely within the purview of AAAS and not International Studies.

Take care,
Ken Goings

Kenneth W. Goings
Professor and Chair
Department of African American and African Studies
486 University Hall
The Ohio State University
Columbus, Ohio 43210
(614) 292-2114 office
(614) 292-2293 fax
